
From: Soura, Christian
To: 'tmcdonald@oepp.sc.gov'tmcdonald@oepp.sc.gov

Date: 12/16/2011 2:32:22 PM
Subject: Re: Leave Question

Great - thanks for your help.


CLS


 


From: Terri McDonald [mailto:tmcdonald@oepp.sc.gov] 

Sent: Friday, December 16, 2011 02:14 PM

To: Soura, Christian 

Subject: Re: Leave Question 

 

Christian, checked and not sure what is wrong.  I sent a ticket to the help desk.


>>> "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> 12/16/2011 9:27 AM >>>

Terri,
 
                I was checking in SCEIS last night, and the leave report in the self-service module showed that I didn't have 
any leave quota/balances yet.  Is that a glitch?  Thanks.

CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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